
L e a r n i n g  t o g e t h e r  f o r  s u c c e s s .

2023 ICAS English Certificates will be presented at our
school assembly on Friday 13th October 2023 commencing

at 2:30pm All families are welcome to attend!

2023 ICAS SPELLING
BEE CERTIFICATES 

Friday 13th October
Year 5 Legoland Excursion

Monday 30th October
Year 6 Graduation Photos

Wednesday 1st November 
Year 2 Excursion to Scienceworks 

Monday 6th November 
Student Free Day

Tuesday 7th November
Melbourne Cup 
No School on This Day 

Thursday 12th November
Diwali

Monday 20th November
1A, 1D, 1F Edendale Farm
Excursion

Wednesday 22nd November
Prep Bundoora Park Excursion

Thursday 23rd November
1B, 1C, 1E Edendale Farm
Excursion

Wednesday 20th December
Last Day of Term 4
School Finishes at 1:30pm
 at 1:30pm

Newsletter Challenge
How many Suns can you find?  
Write your answer and put it in
the challenge box in the office.
Winners drawn at assembly

tomorrow.

School Newsletter

R E S P E C T    R E S P O N S I B I L I T Y    C O U R A G E    C U R I O S I T Y

Email: edgars.creek.ps@education.vic.gov.au
Web: https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.auPh: 9407 7100

Thursday 12th October 2023

IMPORTANT DATES

Families and students are reminded that
during Term 4, students are required to

wear their school hat while outside. 
It is extremely important that we

remember our sun smart behaviours as
the weather gets hotter and the UV index

increases. 
Students who do not have their school hat

will need to sit in a shaded area of the
yard while outside. 

School hats are available to purchase
from PSW or our School office for $18.95.
Families are also reminded to ensure that

all uniform items are clearly labelled so
that they are returned to their owner if

they are misplaced or lost.

HATSHATSHATS
   &&&   

SCHOOL UNIFORMSCHOOL UNIFORMSCHOOL UNIFORM

https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.au/


Hello ECPS families and staff
We have arrived in India and are in Delhi for our first week. We
have visited the Lodi Gardens and learnt about the rich history
of the area. In the afternoon we met the Indian Principal’s and
leant about recent changes in the Indian Education system. My
partner principal Dr Santosh Vyas welcomed me to India and is

looking forward to showing me her school later this week.
Ann

Our oval has been a hive of activity this term, with two
new additional double storey buildings being installed.

This is a fantastic addition to our school and we can’t wait
to have students learning in them in 2024!

Ann’s Principal Exchange visit to India 
An Update



 Prep - Year Five Families
If you are moving next year and your child will

be attending a different school in 2024, can
you please inform the office. You will need to

complete a form to indicate a change of
schools.

This information also helps us plan for home
groups in 2024.



L e a r n i n g  t o g e t h e r  f o r  s u c c e s s .

Have you
enrolled

your Prep
child for
2024? 

Current and new
families are

encouraged to enrol
their child ASAP to
ensure you receive

information regarding
our Term 4 Transition

Program. 

Lunch orders EVERY Tuesday and Thursday!!!
Families are able to place orders via an online App “My School Connect”. https://myschoolconnect.com.au/login
Orders must be in by Tuesday 8am for Tuesday lunch orders and Thursday 8.00am for Thursday lunch orders. 
ECPS & Lunch Mums look forward to working with the school community in providing school lunches for your
children.

https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/camps-sports-and-excursions-fund/guidance/submitting-application

2024 CSEF applications are now open. We encourage all families to read the attached information regarding their
eligibility for additional funding under the Camps, Sports and Excursion Fund (CSEF). If you have any questions
regarding this, please contact our School Office or head to the website below:

Over the last couple of weeks our Year 5 students have voted
on a design for 2024 Year 6 graduation tops. In the coming

weeks these designs will be available to order. Please keep an
eye on communications of when and how to order.  

2024 Graduation Wear 

https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/camps-sports-and-excursions-fund/guidance/submitting-application








At ECPS this year we are celebrating our wonderful and extensive Multicultural community.  
Each week at assembly, we are unveiling a different cultural flag.

This week we are celebrating those in the ECPS Community from

Rwanda

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.britannica.com%2F60%2F5060-004-F0C9CBBF%2FFlag-Liberia.jpg&tbnid=GMkanGhfPc1WxM&vet=12ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ..i&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.britannica.com%2Ftopic%2Fflag-of-Liberia&docid=ksD-eeva9BJycM&w=800&h=416&q=liberia%20flag&safe=active&ved=2ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ
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